
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 6/6/2012 5:21:05 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Elliott, Robert A. (robert.elliott@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: AL 3208-G 

Brian, 

Thank you for looking into this. We just received the PG&E response to the data request. We'll 
proceed with the Advice Letter analysis and hold the disposition letter. 

Kind Regards, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Program and Project Supervisor 

Grid Planning and Reliability 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 10:45 AM 
To: Randolph, Edward F. 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Elliott, Robert A. 
Subject: RE: AL 3208-G 

SB GT&S 0200295 

mailto:edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:robert.elliott@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:BKC7@pge.com


It is our problem. We are incompetent. The draft was sent to an attorney who has had 
it on his desk for 'review' since then. Poor, poor follow-up by my people. You will 
receive it tomorrow. If you don't go ahead and deny the AL. 

From: Randolph, Edward F. [mailto:edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov1 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 9:59 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Elliott, Robert A. 
Subject: RE: AL 3208-G 

Looks like the second request was made on January 17 to I Redacted 

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA, 94102 
415-703-2083| edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Cherry, Brian K fmai 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 9:56 AM 
To: Randolph, Edward F. 
Cc: Maiashenko, Elizaveta I.; Elliott, Robert A. 
Subject: RE: AL 3208-G 

Crap. Hold on for a bit. When did you guys submit it and to whom ? Let me know 
and I will run it down. 

From: Randolph, Edward F. [mailto:edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov1 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2012 9:51 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Maiashenko, Elizaveta I.; Elliott, Robert A. 
Subject: AL 3208-G 

SB GT&S 0200296 



Brian, 

There is a long pending AL in ED requesting approval of an agreement between PG&E and 
TID to supply gas to a new TID power plant. ED has made several data requests involving this 
AL but has not received a response from PG&E. I am prepared to deny the AL based on a lack 
of response from PG&E. If you wish to discuss this before I deny the AL please contact me 
ASAP. 

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA, 94102 
415-703-2083| edward.randolDh@cpuc.ca.gov 

SB GT&S 0200297 


